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August 12, 1982

United States Nuclear
Regulatory Commission

ATTN: Mr. Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Program Branch

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Docket No. 99900768/82-01

Gentlemen:

This letter serves to confirm our request and your concurrence by Mr. Ian
Barns, Chief, R& CPS, for an extension of time to requirements for responses
to your letter of August 6, 1982.

Specifically, the requirement for a written statement indicating corrective
actions by September 6th (thirty days from date of letter) is now changed
to a response by September 20th. The request for an exemption from disclosure
originally required within ten days from the date of your letter is now
changed to August 26th (i.e., two weeks from August 12th). If we determine

to request disclosure exemption, we will call for appropriate extension of
the filing date for the written application.

.

We appreciate your consideration.

Very truly yours,

W 'U~ Y
Harry W. Fbinstein
General Counsel
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